Anu Gary

Subject: FW: Supernumerary Cap

From: Phil Nix <jpnixjr@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 2:47 PM

To: Charles F. Gruber <CGRUBER@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Supernumerary Cap

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.

| realize you have been busy and have had more pressing issues since | sent you an email back in early November on
getting feedback on removing the cap on the Supernumerary salary. | would like to go ahead and have this brought
before the commission as soon as possible and would like your help in getting it on the commission agenda.

Just to refresh your memory, the lifting of the cap would raise the salary to what it would be if | was on the State
Retirement system and also the full salary is not being paid by the County. | am the last Supernumerary Official in the
County due to the fact that legislation was passed to do away with the Supernumerary and move the Official to the State
Retirement system.

| appreciate your support in the past and look forward to your future support and thank you for your service!
My number is 251-802-7047

Thank you,

Phil Nix
Supernumerary Revenue Commissioner



